
What If Alameda Schools Survived Only On State Funding?

How Would Cuts Affect Programs, Facilities And Staffing?

Alameda schools are at a crossroads.

Over the last seven years, more than $7 million in cuts 
have been made to our schools. State funding has become 
less and less reliable with the situation worsening this year 
in the face of the state budget crisis.

Superintendent Kirsten Vital and the Board of Education 
are creating a Master Plan that will define the direction 
Alameda schools will take over the next several years. They 
are inviting the Alameda community to participate in the 
discussion of the future of our schools.

•	 Can AUSD live on state funding alone?                                             
	 Wednesday, May 20th at Henry Haight Elementary School,                          
	 2025 Santa Clara Avenue, 6:30-8:00pm 

	 After the May 20th meeting, the discussion will continue:

•	 What would a district of charter schools look like?                                                   
	 Tuesday, June 2nd, 6:30-8:00pm at Edison Elementary School

•	 How do we define and provide for a quality education in light of the 	
	 funding challenges we face?	
	 Tuesday, August 18th, 6:30-8:00pm at Will C. Wood Middle School

 

 

Please join Superintendent Vital and members of the School Board in 
examining Alameda’s projected funding level and the potential impacts of 
educating a student using only state provided funding. 

Our first topic will be:
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